
 

Maersk Line, Customer Service 

 
 
 

18 January 2017 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ice Campaign in Odessa port 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Please note that Ice Campaign has been announced in Odessa port from 00:00 18.01.2017. 

We will distribute additional advisory regarding Winter Surcharge in case of implementation. 

Please do not hesitate to contact your local Maersk Line representative if you have any 

questions. 

 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Maersk Line 


